
 

 

Newsletter Friday 5th July 2024 

School Photographs 

On Tuesday 9th July, John Hunt Photography will be coming into school to take class photographs. Please 

ensure your child is dressed in their school uniform and that they bring their cardigans and jumpers with 

them.   

Sports Week 

Next week is sports week! The whole school will be taking part in a range of sporting activities across the 

week such as tennis, Brazilian dance, Zumba, Lu Interactive, inflatable darts, rounders and much, much 

more. We also have sports days taking place across the week. Year 5 and 6 sports day will take place on 

Monday, Reception, Year 1 and 2 will be on Wednesday and Year 3 and 4 will take place on Thursday. All 

sports days will start at 9:15am. Please bring a chair or picnic blanket to sit on. The PTA will also be 

selling refreshments at each of the sports days. Please also ensure that children come to school dressed 

in their PE kit every day except Tuesday so they can take part in the sporting activities planned for them.  



Citizenship Awards 

 

A reminder to send in your nominations for our Citizenship Award! This is an award for children who 

have supported our local community this half term. This could be donating to the foodbank, helping out 

a community group, supporting a charity or helping a relative or neighbour. Please send any nominations 

to your child's class teacher via Dojo. Children will then receive a certificate in the final Praise Assembly 

of this half term and a mention in the newsletter. Please ensure all nominations are sent by Friday 12th 

July. 



Library Books 

 

Please can we ask if your child has any books at home from our school library these are returned to 

school next week.  

Oughtrington Summer Fair - 19th July 2024 

The PTA are looking to collect raffle prizes for the Oughtrington Summer Fair - 19th July 2024. 

Do you have any unwanted gifts or new items that you are able to donate? Are you a business that could 

donate a voucher, maybe you are a gym member and could ask for a pass as every little helps. 

We are also asking for donations of teddies for the teddy tombolla, and general tombolla prizes such as 

bottles, used gift sets, chocolates etc. 

The PTA need as many parents to help as possible both at the event and with the logistics beforehand as 

these events take a lot of effort from the PTA, could you spare some time to help make this event 

amazing? Please get in touch via Facebook or by emailing hello.oughtypta@hotmail.com without 

support these fantastic events can't go ahead. 

 Thank you for supporting and look out for a dojo as to when the tickets will be on sale! 

Parking/Turning 

This week we have received reports of parents/carers driving irresponsibly when dropping off and 

collecting their children from school. One such incident resulted in a car mounting the kerb on the 

driveway and narrowly missing a group of children walking to school. The safety of all adults and children 

is of paramount importance. Please can we remind you to drive responsibly on the roads surrounding 
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school and to avoid using the driveway leading up to school. This area of school is private property and 

must only be used by staff.    

School Meals/Snack 

If you are wanting to purchase either a school snack or meal for your child, then please be advised your 

ParentPay must be in credit at all times. School meals and snacks are provided by The School Meals 

Department at Warrington Borough Council, they do not carry any debt and no credit is given.  

Snacks are 25p per day (£1.25 per week) and lunch is £2.60 per day (£13.00 per week) - please pay in 

advance of the week ahead or provide your child with a snack / packed lunch if you are unable to do so. 

Please check your account over the weekend and arrange to bring your account up to date if needed. 

Art Fundraiser 

As part of their 50th year celebrations, Oughtrington Preschool are running an art competition. Please 

see the attached flyer for further details.  

• Prizes include a 12mth Kids Pass for discounted attractions, cinemas & restaurants 

• Sunday day pass for 2 to Geronimo Festival @ Arley Hall, 25th August 

• Sunday Family ticket to Wild Wings Birds of Prey – Croft, 2nd August.  

Please deliver your art work and entry fee at Preschool before or on Friday 12th July. Please also ensure 

you include the attached form with your entry.  All entries will receive a certificate and prize. Good Luck! 



 

 

Warrington Wellbeing Festival 

The Warrington Wellbeing Festival is back for its second year running, taking place on 13th July, 10am - 

4pm. As part of the event, there will be a Kids' Wellness Area. This will be hosted by Happy Kids Yoga at 

the Engine Rooms in Birchwood. This festival promises to be a fantastic day out for both children and 

adults, with a variety of activities and sessions aimed at promoting health and wellness. 

Event Details: 



• Date: July 13th – 10am – 4pm 

• Location: Engine Rooms, Birchwood Park 

• Ticket Prices: Adult tickets are only £5, and kids can attend for free! 

The link below takes you to all the information for the festival: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rM8DhhDAJ76MhpoWWtNrwUNTbxzgxqtr/view 

 It's a great opportunity for families to come together, enjoy a day filled with wellness activities, and 

discover the benefits of yoga and mindfulness for children. 

For more details about the festival and to purchase tickets, 

visit https://www.eventbrite.com/e/warrington-wellbeing-festival-2024-tickets-882031809887 

Warrington Arts Festival 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rM8DhhDAJ76MhpoWWtNrwUNTbxzgxqtr/view
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/warrington-wellbeing-festival-2024-tickets-882031809887


Summer Camps 
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